
Dear School Official, 

Please excuse  __________________________________________________, from school on 

Friday, March 14th for a 10:00am and a 1:00pm school performance of 

Godspell Jr.  at the Virginia Samford Theatre. This student is a cast member 

in the production and will be performing for over 300 Birmingham area 

student attendees as well as participating in an after-show Q&A session.

If you have any questions you may contact the VST STARS Artistic Director, 

Jenna Bellamy, at (205) 251-1228 or at jenna.bellamy@vstbhm.org.

Thank you so much for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Jenna Bellamy

Director of Education and STARS Artistic Director

Virginia Samford Theatre
1116 26th Street South
Birmingham, AL 35205




